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Tuesday 29th November 2023 
 

 

Wakanda Forever Day 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you are aware, the children have been learning about the Ancient Kingdom of Benin through 

a topic called Wakanda Forever.  We have used the Black Panther film to inspire the children, 

writing persuasive letters and newspaper articles, researching modern African communities and 

creating our own fictional African nations based on what we have learnt. 

 

In our final week, we will celebrate the children’s achievements in this topic by holding a 

Wakanda Forever Day on Friday 8th December.   

On this day, we are asking the children to dress up and come to school in clothing inspired by the 

African nations that we have learnt about (or by the ones that they have created). They will take 

part in a number of activities that will allow them to showcase their learning throughout the topic 

and the day will end with a screening of Black Panther. 

 

Please give consent for your child to watch the film as part of the day’s activities on Scopay.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kirk, Miss Napier and Mrs Lodge 

(Year 6 Class Teachers) 
 


